
 
WEEKLY PARENT MEMO: 3/9/15 

 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

NO SCHOOL ON MONDAY!  It  is a professional 
development day for teachers.  Please have a 

wonderful day with your famil ies. 
 

• Kindergarten registration is ongoing.  Please spread the word to your neighbors 
who might not receive this memo.  

• March 10th:  Report cards will be sent home.  
• March 11th: PTA elections are coming up at our next PTA meeting at 4:00 in the 

faculty room.  We would love to receive your nominations and have you participate 
in that process with us. Please come join us! 

• March 12th: School Community Council meeting in the faculty room at 4:00. 
• March 13th: Thanks again for your support of our cookie dough fundraiser!  Highest 

sellers from each grade level will have a pizza party/sundae party with me on Friday.  
They will be notified on Tuesday. 
 

COMING SOON: 
 

• We will be getting a new marquee within the next few weeks (hopefully).  In case you have 
been wondering, there are no messages on the old sign in preparation for its removal.  
Thanks for your patience.  Thanks also to our AMAZING PTA and all of you for 
supporting their fundraising efforts to make this possible.  We have the best parents 
around! 

• March 20th: Teddy Bear Picnic.  More details to follow. 
• March 23rd-27th: Teacher Appreciation Week  
• March 24th: Forbes Skate Night at Classic Fun Center in Orem from 5:30-8:30 


